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Welcome to THE SHED newsletter No.4.  It seems a short time 
since the opening of our new facility, but months have 
passed with lots of activity and achievement. 
We have been spending time refocusing after settling in, 
planning and developing programmes which will take us 
into the middle of next year and beyond. 

 
 
BREAKING NEWS 

 
The Spring Bay Community Boat Shed was recognized in 
the recent Sustainable Communities Awards for providing 
Health and Wellbeing support to our local community. 
All at the Shed appreciate this recognition of our primary 
concern and objective.  

 


